
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Objective: 

To identify people with obesity and raise awareness about the importance of a healthy body 

mass index (BMI) on 24 November 2023 in ZPH High School, Nallapadu, Guntur District. 

Description:  

Obesity, a growing global health concern, is often associated with various health 

complications. To raise awareness about obesity and Body Mass Index (BMI), we are 

organizing an event focused on education, screening, and lifestyle advice. The event will 

include informative sessions on the causes, risks, and prevention of obesity, as well as BMI 

screenings conducted by healthcare professionals. Attendees will receive personalized advice 

on healthy eating habits, regular physical activity, and stress management techniques to 

promote weight management and overall well-being. 

Procedure of the Event: 

1. The KLEF_YRC volunteers and the College of Pharmacy, arrived at Nallapadu Village. 

2. They commenced the event by explaining the obesity awareness.  

3. The team provided information about how Cholesterol awareness can be useful 

information to people to know about the problem  

4. The students and participants actively engaged in awareness of the program and 

asked questions related to the and obesity Awareness 

5. The KLEF_YRC team volunteers and college of pharmacy students along with YRC 

facilitated interactive sessions and clarified any doubts or queries. 

6. The event concluded with the students and participants gaining a better 

understanding of the obesity Awareness 

Outcome: 

1. The event successfully raised awareness about obesity awareness among the 

students and participants. 

2. The KLEF_YRC team volunteer and college of pharmacy students effectively 

organized the program, ensuring that the main objective of creating awareness was 

achieved. 



3. The volunteers demonstrated professionalism and friendliness throughout the 

event. 

4. The people of nallapadu Village actively participated and expressed interest in 

obesity awareness. 

5. Some people showed interest in asking questions and clarified their doubts. 

 

Overall, the Awareness on obesity awareness program conducted by the KLEF_YRC 

volunteer team and College of Pharmacy along with YRC students at Nallapadu village on 

November 24, 2023, successfully educated participants about obesity awareness and 

educated them on what to take and how to be in the daily life  

 

Details of the Event: 

Date of the Event: 24-11-2023 

Name of the Event: obesity & BMI identification and awareness 

No. of Hours: 10:30 AM To 03: 30 PM 

Venue of the Event:  Nallapadu Village 

No. of Participants : Students: 38, Faculty: 02 

No. of Beneficiaries: 150 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Event Photos: 

 

  

  

  

  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Participated Volunteers List:  

 
 



 
 

 


